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Hello Kaitlyn, the tank inspection log has been lost, we looked everywhere and were not able to
locate it.  I believe I may have been thrown away by mistake.  In the past the tank inspections were
conducted every Friday and on 5/5/20, we started a new log book.  To ensure the data is never lost
again, our new protocol is to make electronic copies of all the tank inspections after they are
completed.
 
Please let me know if you need anything else.  Thank you
 
Larry E. Ruiz
Manager Landfill Operations
Solid Waste Management Division
Public Utilities Department

P: (813) 671-7707
M: (813) 455-2132
E: ruizle@HillsboroughCounty.org
W: HCFLGov.net
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